## GREEK ORTHODOX PATRIARCHATE OF ALEXANDRIA AND ALL AFRICA HOLY METROPOLIS OF KAMPALA & ALL UGANDA

## Uganda Orthodox Church

6Km: on Hoima Road

Phone: (256) - 414 - 542461 Fax : (256) - 414 - 542461

E-mail: uochurch@africaonline.co.ug



P. O. Box 3970 KAMPALA

The Executive Director
St. Nicholas Uganda Children's Fund
P.O Box 12662,
Kampala

Dear Peter Georges,

RE: Recognition and Appreciation of the good services provided by St. Nicholas Uganda Children's

Fund

Warm greetings from the Metropolis of Kampala Secretariat.

We are enthused to write to you in appreciation of the great work your family and the St Nicholas Children's fund programme have and continue to provide to the under privileged and vulnerable children of Uganda in accessing formal education. Since the programme was started in 2005, we have seen over 200 orphans and other vulnerable children of our Orthodox communities and of other religious denominations able to attend school for formal education at all levels of our education system because of the support from St. Nicholas Uganda children's fund. We are so thankful to God for inspiring you and your wife Sharon to start this programme to the benefit of the poor children.

The Church has always considered education as a priority in her mission as it is a medium for the Church in imparting its faith, morals, ethics and human development.

The Christian community, therefore, has the obligation to carry on the Church's mandate on education, hence, we are proud of the St. Nicholas Uganda Children's Fund for the complimentary efforts to the church in educating the hundreds of children especially from poor families who would otherwise not access formal education.

As a Church we are fully in support of the activities of St. Nicholas Children's Fund and committed to working closely with you in strengthening our cooperation in delivering educational support

to our communities especially the poor.

With parental blessings,

+Archbishop Jeronymos

Metropolitan of Kampala